GAWP

| strongly urge this Committee to vote NO on HB 1146. Please do not allow the local governments to be bypassed in
decisions regarding private water systems in their jurisdictions. HB 1146 weakens important water policies that protect

Georgia consumers, communities, and the environment.

Thank you.
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Pamela S. Burnett
Executive Director
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